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Relocation of Boundary Medical Clinic services during evacuation order 
 

Due to ongoing flooding and evacuation orders in the Grand Forks area, the Boundary Medical Clinic is 

closed until further notice.  

 

Throughout this period, Drs. Geoff Coleshill and Max Lui will be available for patient appointments 

during regular business hours at Silver Kettle Village, at 2350 72nd St. in Grand Forks. Drs. Mark 

Szynkaruk and Gwen Campbell will be available at Boundary District Hospital (BDH) at 7649 

22nd St. in Grand Forks.  

 

Directional signage will be on display at both Silver Kettle Village and the hospital to direct patients to 

clinic spaces.  

 

Patients may reach clinic staff at 250-442-8233 for appointment information. As clinic staff work to 

coordinate appointments during this period, your patience and understanding is requested. Please do not 

leave a message at the forwarded number.   

 

Patients with appointments on Monday, May 14 are being contacted directly to confirm arrangements.  

 

Boundary Medical Clinic walk-in clinic service will be held at BDH during normal clinic hours (Tuesday 

from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m.) 

 

In the event of an emergency, call 9-1-1.  

 

For general health information, call HealthLinkBC at 8-1-1. The toll-free line provides 24-hour, 

confidential health information and advice from a registered nurse.  
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Media, for information: 
 

 

During regular business hours: 

Media@interiorhealth.ca  

1-844-469-7077  

 

After hours on-call line for urgent inquiries: 

1-855-851-4195 
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